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Details of your comment

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments. 

PRINTRESET FORM

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution

 I live in Liverpool Plains LGA. All political parties rightfully sugest that all of Liverpool Plains LGA should be in the Tamworth 
electorate as that is where our community of interest lie, not the Hunter Valley. Walcha should also transfer from Tamworth to 
Armidale as that is where their interest lies.

The National Party and the Greens sugestion is that Scone (and all of Upper Hunter LGA) should rightfully remain in Upper 
Hunter electorate as it is situated in the Hunter Valley. However the Liberal Party and Labour Party (for political reasons) are 
pushing for Scone to go to Tamworth. Scone and all the Upper Hunter LGA should remain in  the Upper Hunter electorate. 


